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The Minister of Foreign Relations of the Federative Republic of Brazil to
the Ambassador of Canada

Ministry of External Relations,
Brasilia, February 1, 1972

MISTER AMBASSADOR,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of the note by whîch Your
Excellency proposes the conclusion of an Amateur Radio Agreement between
the Government of Canada and the Federative Republie of Brazil, of which
the Portuguese text is the following:

(See Canadian Note dated January 6, 1972)
In reply, I inform Your Excellency that the Brazilian Government agrees

with the terms of the note transcribed above, which, together with the present
note, constitutes an Agreement between our two Governments, to corne into
force on today's date.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest esteem and
consideration.

MARIO GIBSON BARBOZA
His Excellency Barry C. Steers,
Ambassador of Canada.


